
 

Notice: 

US District Court in the Norther District of Texas issued a preliminary injunction in 
August 2016 halting US Education Department and others from enforcing new 
rules regarding access to intimate facilities.  This preliminary injunction covers the 
entire nation.     

As a result, Arizona Swimming’s policy 201Q dealing with Transgender issues in 
our sport has been suspended pending outcome of federal litigation.   Subsequent 
to the end of litigation, Arizona Swimming will review its policy.  


